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Regina.ca 

Email:
 
January 25, 2023 
 
CONFIDENTIAL 

Dear : 
 
Re: Access to Information Request #2022-101 – Traffic Study Westerra 

Community 

 
This is further to your access to information request received by the City on October 17, 2022, 
quoted as follows: 
 

“Time period: 2010 to present (October 17, 2022) 
 
I request access to any traffic study or report done for the Westerra Community from the 
community's inception to present date. I also request access to any records, in any form 
whatsoever, that are connected or originated from the Westerra community meeting held 
on October 3, 2022 with City Officials. This request includes records created prior to and 
after the October 3rd meeting and extends to present day.” 

 
Your final processing fee payment of  has been received and a copy of the receipt is 
attached. 
 
We have processed your access request and records relevant to the request are attached. 
Pursuant to section 8 of The Local Authority Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy 
Act (LA FOIP), some of the information contained in the attached has been redacted. The 
redaction is pursuant to: 
 

• S16(1)(a)(b): Advice, proposals, recommendations, consultations, and deliberations 
involving officers or employees of the local authority.  

• S17(1)(d): Information, the disclosure of which, could reasonably be expected to interfere 
with contractual negotiations. 

• S17(1)(f): Information that could prejudice the economic interest of the City if disclosed. 
• 28(1): Personal information of another person. 

 



 
Page 2 

Queen Elizabeth II Court │ 2476 Victoria Avenue 
PO Box 1790 │ REGINA SK  S4P 3C8 
P: 306-777-7262 │ F: 306-777-6809 

 
I have included a copy of all above-noted sections of the Act. 
 
Access to the records will be provided to you in One Drive. An email will be sent with further 
instructions regarding accessing the records. 
 
If you wish to exercise your right to request a review of this decision, you may complete a 
Request for Review form and forward it to the Saskatchewan Information and Privacy 
Commissioner within one year of this notice. You may contact the Saskatchewan Information 
and Privacy Commissioner at 306-787-8350. 
 
Responses to requests may be published on the Regina Open Data website at the City’s 
discretion. All information/data is handled in accordance with LA FOIP. Your identity as the 
applicant is protected. Published requests will be available on the Open Data website at 
http://open.regina.ca/ a minimum of three business days following release to you.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Cindy Howden at 306-777-7263 or by email at 
lafoip@regina.ca. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
 
Jim Nicol 
City Clerk 
 
/ch 
 
Enclosure(s) 
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